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I hope you find this newsletter useful, informative, and maybe even amusing.  

Suggestions and comments are always welcome. 

Very respectfully,  

 

Don Fennessey 

Your humble FSO-PB editor 

 

 
 
 
 
 



Flotilla Meeting Notes 

For the October meeting we met for our “annual” Flotilla dinner at Jacky’s Galaxy 

restaurant in Bristol.  We ate there last in 2019 before COVID hit.  The food and 

fun were just as great.  All Flotilla business was deferred to the 9 November 

meeting.  Many thanks to Morgan, Charlie and Dennis for making all the 

arrangements.  Here are a few photos.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Here’s a study in persistence and manual dexterity.  Count ‘em down! 

 

Boating Safety Class 

The Flotilla will teach a boating safety class at Rogers Public Library in Bristol at 

9:00 AM on Saturday, 22 October. We can always use more instructors and folks 

to help with greeting students and administering tests.  Also, in order to be 

initially qualified in the AUX, all members need to take the course.  Contact 

Charlie at bristolkov@cox.net if you can help. These classes are fun and our only 

source of income.   
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Other Coast Guard News 
 

The Coast Guard barque Eagle visited Newport Naval Station Newport 23-25 
September. One Flotilla member and his son enjoyed an afternoon tour of this 
beautiful ship. 

 
 
Next Flotilla Meeting – Wednesday, 9 November at 7:30 PM.  Please join us for 
food, fellowship, fun and service.   
 

Semper Paratus! 

 


